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Established in 1987, the Humane Society of Lincoln County has worked to protect and care 
for the abandoned pets in our community. In 2020 we have moved into our new shelter facility 

that insures a healthy environment for incoming pets. To address the increasing problem of 
pet overpopulation, HSLC has launched several initiatives promoting the importance of 

spaying and neutering. Below is a Virtual Tour of our newly constructed Animal Shelter that 
has been made possible by generous donors. We continue our fundraising efforts that made 

this building possible in order to continue saving precious lives. 
 

 


